
 

 
 

Tallulah Falls School seeks part-time food services staff  
 

Tallulah Falls School Food Services Department is accepting applications for part-time positions. 
Qualified applicants must be available afternoons/weekends. Applications accepted 7 a.m.-3 p.m., 
Monday-Thursday, Federation Hall, upper school campus, TFS. Details: 706-839-2005.  

 
Tallulah Falls School is an equal opportunity employer. 

 
All job applicants at TFS will undergo testing for the presence of illegal drugs as a condition of 

employment. Any applicant with a confirmed positive test result will be denied employment. Applicants 
will be required to submit to a specimen test at a laboratory selected by Tallulah Falls School and by 

signing a consent agreement to release TFS from liability. 
 


